
  

 
 

Rhos-y-gwaliau (RYG) 2025 Parent Information 
 

 
 

 

When will we be going? 
 

• Leave Sunday 19th  January 2025 
 

• Return on Friday 24th  January 2025 
 

• 5 Nights away, activities from 
Sunday evening to Friday lunchtime  

 

Payments 
 

 The cost of the trip is £440 
 

 £100 deposit due by Friday 15th 
May. This is to secure your child’s 
space. 
 

 Further reductions are available for 
children who receive free school 
meals 

Who can go? 
 

• The School Journey is an important part of the Year 6 curriculum (i.e. PSHE, PE, 
Geography) and we encourage all children to go on the trip.    

• RYG can accommodate the whole of our Year 6 cohort. 

• We reserve the right not to take any child whose behaviour at school (including 
trips and clubs) suggests that they will (a) endanger themselves or others; (b) 
disrupt the learning and enjoyment of others; (c) fail to follow instructions; or (d) 
be rude to others. Expectations will be clearly laid out at the first RYG meeting.  

What happens next? 
 
Please watch the powerpoint that has been attached to9find out more about the trip. 
 
There will be an update meeting for parents with lots more information will take place 
on  Thursday 19th September at 6.00 p.m. 
 

More Information 
 

• If you have questions, prior to the update meeting, feel free to talk to Mrs Burton 
(Trip organiser) or email deputy@thameside.reading.sch.uk  

• Call us on 0118 937 5551  

• Web: www.thameside.reading.sch.uk/  

• Visit www.rygoutdoor.co.uk to learn more about RYG. 
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